Salve Regina University

Digital Commons @ Salve Regina

Newsbulletin

Archives and Special Collections

12-7-1973

Newsbulletin vol. 1, no. 12

Salve Regina College

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin



Part of the Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Salve Regina College, "Newsbulletin vol. 1, no. 12" (1973). Newsbulletin. 11. https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin/11

Rights Statement

EDUCATIONAL USE PERMITTED

In Copyright - Educational Use Permitted. URI: http://rightsstatements.org/vocab/InC-EDU/1.0/

This Item is protected by copyright and/or related rights. You are free to use this Item in any way that is permitted by the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. In addition, no permission is required from the rightsholder(s) for educational uses. For other uses, you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s).

agrantes eller, M. S. chaeber WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN

n volume wint piet

Vol. 1, No. 12

December 7, 1973

EDITOR'S NOTE: Just a reminder that the deadline for the Weekly News Bulletin is the Wednesday before the Friday publication. All those wishing to insert materials before the end of the semester should submit them on or before Wednesday, December 12, 1973. Also, to expedite the delivery of the bulletin, I am requesting that each article state ALL important information to make the article accurate. Thank-you. Cindy M. MacNeil

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CONCERT

The Annual Christmas Concert-Part I, will take place on Saturday, December 8th in Ochre Court at 8 p.m. The concert will feature the Fara Chamber Players performing Baroque Music and special guest, Robert Kulo, giving a reading of Truman Capote's "A Christmas Memory", assisted by Denise McCarthy.

Tickets are \$1.50 - general, 75¢ - students, Salve - free

GLEE CIUB PERFORMING AT THE CATHEDRAL

The Glee Club of Salve Regina College, will perform in Providence at the Cathedral of Sts. Peter and Paul on Saturday, December 8th at 8:30 p.m. Under the direction of C. Alexander Peloquin, the Glee Club, together with the University Chorale of Boston College, will perform Benjamin Britten's "Saint Nicholas".

Tickets are \$3.50 and \$5.00.

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CONCERT AT SALVE

The Salve Regina College Glee Club welcomes everyone to their Christmas Concert-Part II, on December 12th at 8 p.m. in Ochre Court. Delicious wassail will be served afterwards.

Tickets are the same price as for Part I of the Concert.

MEMORIES OF DYLAN THOMAS

The Readers Theater Workshop will present "Memories of Dylan Thomas" on Wednesday evening, December 19th at 7:30 p.m. Everyone is urged to attend the presentation to be held in the Twombley-Burden Room in the O'Hare Academic Center. Admission is free!

TUITION SCHOLARSHIPS OFFERED

Sister Lucille McKillop, President, would like to inform everyone in the College Community that there are a number of $\frac{1}{2}$ -tuition scholarships available for residents of Newport County.

For further information please contact the Admissions Office.

FINANCIAL AID NEWS

Announcements of dates for applications concerning financial aid for the academic year 1974-75 will be posted in O'Hare, Miley Hall and the Library. All students seeking finances. for the upcoming school year must comply with these new regulations.

HEALTH SERVICES

Mrs. Rose McGann, R.N., Director of Health Services at Salve Regina College and Chairman of College Health Nurses in Rhode Island, attended the New England College Health Conference at Yale University on November 30 and December 1.

The college community wishes to express a sincere thank-you to Mrs. McGann for taking the time to find out about new ideas in the field of Health in colleges

GRADUATE COMMITTEE MEETING

The Graduate Committee met on December 5th at 10:30 a.m. in the State Dining Room, Ochre Court.

The next meeting will take place on Wednesday, December 12th at 10:30 a.m. in the State Dining Room.

SALVE PROFESSOR ON RADIO

Dr. Ascanio G. DiPippo, Chairman of the Chemistry Department at Salve Regina College, will appear on WKFD to speak on the energy crisis. The show will be taped live from Christie's Restaurant, Newport, on Thursday, December 13th at 1:00 p.m.

COLLEGE JUDICIAL BOARD

Sister Lucille McKillop, President, appointed three faculty members to serve on the College Judicial Board for the academic year 1973-1974. They are: Sr. Jeannette Pivin, Mr. James Hersch and Mr. Jesse McCoy.

There are also three student members, elected by the students, on the Board. They are: Jeannie Meadows, Sheila Lyons and Ray Walker.

COMMEMCEMENT COMMITTEE

The Commencement Committee for the ecademic year 1973-1974 is as follows:
Sister Joannes, faculty member; Janice White, Chairman of the Student Commencement Committee; Sister Maria Renata, Director of Student Affairs and Mr. Robert J. McKenna, Director of Collège and Community Relations.

RHODE ISLAND STATE INTERNSHIP PROGRAM

Any student who wishes to apply for the Rhode Island State Internship
Program should obtain an application form in either the Public Relations Office
or from Mrs. Sheehan in Room 103, O'Hare Academic Center. The completed
application should be returned to Professor McKenna not later than Friday,
December 14, 1973. Call Professor McKenna at Ext. 43-81 for further information.

FACULTY SENATE

The Faculty Senate met at 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 5, 1973. The Senate discussed the report of the Faculty Welfare Committee entitled Proposed Faculty Wage Scale." It recommended that this report be considered at the full Faculty Meeting on December 12, 1973.

Amouncements of dates for applications concerning financial aid for the

All students seeking finances, for the mosming school year mant comply

Ecologic year 1974-75 will be posted in O'Hare, Miley Holl and the Idbrary.